## **NEWSLETTER**



## A Year of Achievement and Bright Futures

As we move through 2025, the D9 & D10 Ooltewah Harrison Education Foundation is filled with immense pride for our students, educators, and the entire community. This year has been marked by incredible resilience and outstanding achievement in our schools. The true highlight, as always, is celebrating the talented young leaders our district produces. We are thrilled to dedicate this newsletter to the graduating students who are stepping into their futures, equipped with the knowledge and character nurtured right here in our community. Join us in celebrating the remarkable accomplishments of our 2025 scholarship recipients!





## Save the Date: Tee Off for Education at the 2026 Tin Cup!

Following the incredible success of our tournament this past April, we are excited to announce the date for our next can't-miss community event! Mark your calendars for the **Annual Tin Cup Golf Tournament** on **Saturday, April 18, 2026**.

Join us for a fantastic day of golf at the beautiful **Bear Trace** @ **Harrison Bay**, a Jack Nicklaus signature course. All proceeds from this event go directly to enhancing educational opportunities for students in Ooltewah and Harrison public schools.

Registration is now open for four-person teams at \$500. Your entry includes the green fee, range balls, cart, beverages, breakfast, lunch, and an awards reception immediately following the tournament. Don't miss this opportunity to have fun while making a difference for our students. **Visit d9strong.org/golf-tournament to register your team today!** 

## You Can Help Create the Next Generation of Leaders!

- Donate: Fund scholarships and school programs at d9strong.org/donate.
- Volunteer: Find opportunities by visiting the contact page on our website.
- Connect: Follow us on social media for the latest news and updates.